
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOURNEMOUTH 

OCEANARIUM 

Class 3 had an exciting adventure when they visited the oceanarium! It was a wonderful 

chance to bring our literacy lessons to life by exploring the amazing world of marine life. 

The young people were able to get up close with all sorts of incredible sea creatures and 

see first-hand just how much the world has to offer. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This visit was the perfect opportunity to put the Hill House Curriculum Aims into practice.  

Bournemouth Oceanarium provided a special experience for young people to enhance their 

Communication skills. Utilizing Talk Pads, they were able to interact with adults and ask about 

the marine life they encountered. The young people had the chance to Discover new things 

about the world around them. Walking through the oceanarium and observing various marine 

species provided a stimulating and sensory-rich environment for them. As they wandered 

through the oceanarium, they practiced Self-regulation and built their Resilience by staying calm 

and focused in a busy environment. They also became more Independent, taking charge of their 

own learning as they navigated through the exhibits and chose what caught their attention the 

most. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

After a great time at the Oceanarium, Class 3 enjoyed a walk around Bournemouth’s 

beach and park. They visited the Cooper-Thompson Rescue Aviary, where they saw over 

200 rescued tropical birds. The aviary, with its 360-degree views, gives the birds a much 

better space to live in! 



 

 

 

 

To finish off their day, the young people enjoyed a delicious pizza. It was a 

great chance to continue to practice important skills - communication, 

independence, self-regulation, resilience, and discovery, all while having a fun 

and relaxing time together! 


